
Thursday, March 1, 2018 • Pebble Hill • 8:00am-1:00pm • Breakfast and Lunch provided 

Registration deadline: February 9, 2018 

There is NO registration fee - this symposium is free and open to all   

Auburn University students and faculty! 

 

To register, visit: cla.auburn.edu/cla/cce/cla-diversity-symposium/ 

Fill out the application form and return it to clacce@auburn.edu by February 9, 2018  

 

As part of the CLA Diversity Initiative, we invite faculty, undergraduate and graduate students 

to present papers, posters, or other research projects related to diversity issues and awareness.  

This year, the symposium is being held a week before International                   

Women’s Day, therefore we especially welcome presentations                                   

related to women’s studies.  

This one-day symposium is organized by the Auburn University                                          

Community and Civic Engagement Initiative in the College of Liberal Arts,                                                    

but is open to any Auburn student or faculty member.  

Held in the Caroline Marshall Draughon Center for the Arts & Humanities                     

(Pebble Hill), this symposium will offer  the oppor tunity to collaborate and                           

raise awareness about important diversity issues. 

For specific questions, please contact the organizers:  

Dr. Giovanna Summerfield, Associate Dean for                                                

Educational Affairs (summegi@auburn.edu) 

Melani Landerfelt, CCE Graduate Assistant (mrl0021@auburn.edu) 

Spring 2018 

CLA Diversity Symposium                  

Honoring International Women’s Day 

Auburn University is an equal opportunity educational institution/employer. 
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